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OFFICIAL:Sensitive
Hi 
As discussed with you by telephone, the office of the Commonwealth Ombudsman (the CO) has
received a public interest disclosure under the Public Interest Disclosure Act 2013 (PID Act) that
concerns conduct by a current (acting) and former (now retired) agency head. The CO has
referred the disclosure to the Commission’s PID mailbox requesting the consent of an authorised
officer in the Commission to allocate the PID to the Australian Public Service Commission.
Please review the information provided by the CO (below) and if you consent to the allocation to
the Commission please write to  and advise her that you consent to the allocation.
Something along the following lines would be sufficient:

Dear 
I am an authorised officer for the purposes of the Public Interest Disclosure Act 2013. I
consent to the allocation of the disclosure to the Australian Public Service Commission.
Please forward the relevant details to the Commission’s PID mailbox at
xxx@xxxx.xxx.xx .
Regards…

If you do give consent, please copy your notice to the Commission’s PID mailbox.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about the PID Act processes, including
any questions about whether consent should be given or not.
Happy to discuss

Legal Services

Australian Public Service Commission
Level 3, B Block, Treasury Building, Parkes Place West, PARKES ACT 2600
GPO Box 3176 CANBERRA ACT 2601

t:  w: www.apsc.gov.au

This email and any attachments may contain confidential or legally privileged information, and neither are
waived or lost if the email has been sent in error. If you have received this email in error, please delete it
(including any copies) and notify the sender. Please consult with APSC Legal Services before using disclosing
any part of this email or attachments to a third party.

From: PID 
Sent: Tuesday, 5 May 2020 5:26 PM
To: PID 
Subject: RE: Request for consent to allocate a public interest disclosure [DLM=Sensitive]
Attention: 
Dear
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Kind regards,

Assistant Director
Public Interest Disclosure Team
Commonwealth Ombudsman
Phone 
Email: @ombudsman.gov.au
Website: www.ombudsman.gov.au
cid:image001.png@01D1802C.8C6F8450

Influencing systemic improvement in public administration

The Office of the Commonwealth Ombudsman acknowledges the traditional owners of
country throughout Australia and their continuing connection to land, culture and
community. We pay our respects to elders past and present.
---------------------------------------------------------------------
COMMONWEALTH OMBUDSMAN - IMPORTANT CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This e-mail message or an attachment to it is confidential, and it is intended to be accessed
only by the person or entity to which it is addressed.
No use, copying or disclosure (including by further transmission) of this message, an
attachment or the content of either is permitted and any use, copying or disclosure may be
subject to legal sanctions. This message may contain information which is:
* about an identifiable individual;
* subject to client legal privilege or other privilege; or
* subject to a statutory or other requirement of confidentiality.
If you have received this message in error, please call 1300 362 072 to inform the sender
so that future errors can be avoided.
---------------------------------------------------------------------
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